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2010 PCIC Safety Subcommittee 
Approved Meeting Minutes 

September 21, 2010 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm by Chairman Kevin Lippert. 

 

2. Attendance 

Officers 3 

Members 42 

Guests 39 

Total 84 

There were 32 volunteers to review papers. 

 

3. The 2009 meeting minutes were approved 

 

4. Other conferences 

Marcelo Valdes spoke about PCIC Brazil that was held the prior week.  He presented a paper at the 
conference. 

Lanny Floyd mentioned that a number of tutorials were going to be held at the IEEE Industry 
Applications Society (IAS) conference in Houston the first week in October. 

 

5. Standards 

Daleep Mohla reported on the progress being made on revising NFPA 70E.     

Craig Wellman reported on the P1584 WG meeting held on Saturday.  1584b should be completed 
4Q10.  1584.1 is in process. 

Daleep Mohla reported on the progress of the IEEE / NFPA Collaboration on Arc Flash Phenomena 
Research Project.  Bruce McClung added that he is on the steering committee, which meets three 
times per year.  The program will test 125 kVA transformers.  Phase 1 results will be available in 
about one year. 

Volunteers are needed to begin reviewing IEEE 463 Electrical Safety Practices in Electrolytic Cell 
Line Work Zones mid-2011. 

P1716 Managing Natural Disaster Impact on Key Electrical Systems and Installations in Petroleum 
and Chemical Facilities should be balloted by the end of this year. 

Bruce McClung reported that progress on P1814 is slow. 

Marcelo Valdes reported that P1683 guide for enhanced MCC safety and is looking for user 
volunteers. 

According to Dr. Mary Capelli-Schellpfeffer the Incident Data Collection Fax Anonymous Registry 
(FAR) Project is still functioning. 

Lanny Floyd suggested that we receive reports on Z462 and Z463 in the future. 

Dennis Neitzel reported that the 3007 standards series on the maintenance, operation and safety of 
industrial and commercial power systems that will replace the Yellow Book are nearing completion.  
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He also mentioned that work has begun on the 2012 edition of the NESC and IEEE 45.5 shipboard 
electrical safety. 

6. The abstracts of 6 potential papers for the 2011 Safety Technical Session were reviewed.  80 ballots 
were received from those in attendance. 

 

7. The meeting concluded with the presentation of a case study of an emergency response drill by Paul 
Sullivan. 

 

8. The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ed Larsen 

Secretary 


